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Seeking Oregon’s Next Teacher of the Year 

 

(Salem, Ore) – Every year, the Oregon Department of Education honors teachers and their 
impact on students’ lives through the Oregon Teacher of the Year award. The award recognizes 
an outstanding teacher as a representative of all of the educators in our state and gives 
Oregonians an opportunity to share information on teachers who are making a difference in 
their communities. Nominations are now being accepted for the 2018 Oregon Teacher of the 
Year award.   
 
“In my travels across the state of Oregon, I have been privileged to meet countless 
extraordinary teachers who are experts in their field and who inspire students to strive for 
greatness every day,” said Deputy Superintendent Salam Noor. “We know there are many 
excellent educators across the state of Oregon, and one way to elevate teacher voice in our 
state is to celebrate and recognize one of these outstanding educators who can serve as the 
face and voice of this admirable profession.” 
 
Anyone can nominate a prekindergarten through grade 12 teacher for the award, but teachers 
may not nominate themselves. Candidates should have the respect and admiration of their 
colleagues and: 

 Be an expert in their field who guides students of all backgrounds and abilities to 
achieve excellence. 

 Collaborate with colleagues, students, and families to create a school culture of respect 
and success. 

 Deliberately connect the classroom and key stakeholders to foster a strong community 
at large. 

 Demonstrate leadership and innovation in and outside of the classroom walls that 
embodies lifelong learning. 

 Express themselves in an engaging and articulate way. 
 

We encourage you to nominate an outstanding educator deserving of recognition today! 
Nominating is an easy, four-step online form. To nominate an educator for 2018 Oregon 
Teacher of the Year, click here. The deadline for nominations is Friday, May 12, 2017 and the 
award will be announced later this fall. 
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The Oregon Department of Education is proud to partner with the Oregon Lottery to honor 
Oregon teachers through the Teacher of the Year award. Once selected, the Teacher of the Year 
and his or her school are each awarded a $5,000 cash prize. Two runners-up also each receive 
an award of $2,000.   
 
Oregon’s Teacher of the Year will continue to teach in the classroom and will have 
opportunities to speak and present around the state. In addition, he or she can to apply for the 
National Teacher of the Year award and attend several out-of-state events, including a trip to 
Washington, D.C. where he or she has the opportunity to meet the President at the White 
House.  
 
To learn more about the Teacher of the Year program or to make a nomination today, go to: 
http://oregonteacheroftheyear.org/.  
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